
This week at Lamb of God  +  April 25, 2021 
Worship Attendance   

10:00 am—70 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Sunday 9:00—9:30 am 
 
9:30—9:45 am 
 
10:00 am 

Ms Chrissy Teens Bible Study 
For 10 years old + 
Ms Chrissy Zoom Kids  
Bible Study 
Worship Service 
In person & Live Streaming  

Monday 1:00 pm 
 
 

Woman’s Bible Study 
In person or Zoom 
 

Tuesday 10:00 am Quilters 

Wednesday 10:00 am 
 
7:00 pm 

Bible Study on Matthew 
In person or Zoom 
Bible Study on Journey from 
Unbelief to Faith. 

Thursday 7:15 pm Confirmation Class 

Saturday 8:00 am—Noon LWML Zone Rally Meeting 

Our time for Lamb of God to cook for  
Franklin Avenue Mission will be on 

 Tuesday, May 4th & Thursday, May 6th. 
Your help with preparing the food would be much 
appreciated. 



ALTAR FLOWERS 
The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the  
glory of God, from Barbara Pike, in thanksgiving for all 
God’s blessings 
 
 
 

BIBLE STUDIES      
 
 

 Monday at 1:00 pm—Women’s Study on Proverbs 
 Wednesday at 10:00 am - the Life-Light Bible Study-Gospel of   

Matthew 
 Wednesday Evening at 7:00 pm—The Journey from Unbelief to 

Faith. 
 
 
 
 

PRIVATE HOME COMMUNION:  

 Pastor Mark would like to offer a short devotional time with the 
Lord’s Supper for those who, because of COVID-19 are not         
comfortable coming and communion at a public worship service, but 
might be comfortable with Pastor. Dave or Pastor Mark coming into 
your home at a time of your choosing. If you are interested in this 
ministry, please call the Church Office.  

MS. CHRISSY ZOOM KIDS BIBLE STUDY   
SUNDAYS 9:30 AM—9:45 AM 

Ms. Chrissy will host a 15 minute Zoom Bible Study and activity on 
Sunday mornings at 9:30 am—9:45 am for children. If you would like 
your child to be a part of it please send us your email so we can send 
you the Zoom link. Chrissy will tell them a short Bible Story and lead 
them through an activity they can do at home.  
 
MS CHRISSY’S TEENS BIBLE STUDY 

SUNDAYS 9:00 AM—9:30 AM.   
 

Ms Chrissy is hosting a Teens Bible Study for those 10 years old and  
beyond on Sunday mornings in the Youth Room, adjacent to the         
fellowship hall. 



CHILDREN’S CHURCH RETURNS SUNDAY MORNING 
We have resumed Children’s Church during our Worship      
services at 10:00 am.  Following Pastor’s Children’s message, 
those kids who have their parents permission, and would like to, 
can join Ms. Chrissy in the recently cleaned and sanitized kids 
room. They can be picked up there at the end of Service . 
 
 



 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com 
E-Mail address:  lambofgodflint@gmail.com 

Communion Assistants Wanted: 
 The Elders are looking for men or women that would be interested 
in being a Communion Worship Assistant. The job would entail         
presenting the tray of wine to those at the rail and saying “The blood 
of Christ, shed for you” If you would be interested in helping out in 
this manner please contact Kurt Nelson (810-232-0964), Pastor 
Mark (248-736-8639), or the Church Office.  

THANK YOU 
A Sincere Thank You to everyone who helped with the Vaccine 
Clinic, which was held on Sunday afternoon.  There were 19    
people that received their first Moderna Shot.  They will receive 
their 2nd shot on May 16th. 



PHONE A FRIEND. 

Our Homebound members and 
those who are in Care  Facilities 
love to have a call from their friends 
at Lamb of God.  Please consider 
calling those you know.  Call the 
Church office and we can provide 
contact info. 
We would also like to send cards to our Homebound and Care  
Facility members, as well as those who are under quarantine and 
unable to Zoom/Live Stream Bible Studies and Worship.  If you 
would like to participate in sending cards then simply purchase 
your own greeting card and then pick up labels with names and 
address to put on your card.  There is also a directory, if you want 
to send to anyone of our congregation.  This is a great way to let 
your Lamb of God family know that you are thinking of them. 

Please fulfill your obligation as a member to support the     
ministry that is still on-going despite the  restrictions  imposed 
concerning public worship. Please mail in your offering, give 
on-line at our website, or drop your offering envelope off in 
the  lobby in the  offering box across from the Church Office 
Monday – Friday 9 am-1 pm. 

John 10:14 – ―I am the good shepherd. I know my own and 
my own know me.‖ What does it mean to know the Lord? It 
starts with being known by the Lord. He claims us as His own 
and calls us by name. Then, once we are His, we learn to know 
Him. In knowing Him, we learn to imitate Him. That is how the 
Christian life of good works and generosity grows from the 
Lord’s grace. 



FAM Jam is a fund raiser and community get together that is 
planned for Saturday, June 5th, 12—8 pm, at Franklin Avenue 
Mission.  We are in need of an organizer or a couple people 
willing to organize and plan projects for the children’s art area.  
Many volunteers are needed to help make this event            
successful.  Contact Susan Pretznow for more information 
(text preferred) 248-736-8653. 



NOTES FROM FRANKLIN AVE MISSION  
(FAM)  

 
Today. Sunday  April 25 is our first Church service to be held since 
Covid-19 at 4:00 pm.   
 
Mercy House has 3 Moms at the moment.  They may have a 4th one 
soon. 

FAM will be downsizing the Clothing Closet.  Sometime in May they 
are going to have a large garage sale/give away to reduce inventory.  
They are working on opening a laundromat along with showers to help       
reduce the need for fresh clothing. 

 
The items they can still use are baby wipes, shampoo & 
conditioner and small travel sizes of deodorant.  They 
also always need all sizes of socks and underwear. 
 

 
 
Clean & Green will be a combination of what they 
have done in the past and what was done during 
Covid.  We would like Church teams to sign up to 
mow at least 1 Saturday during the summer. 
 
 
 
 
 

Luke Project 52 pre-natal clinic will be in the overflow room starting 

in the fall.  They are in need of volunteers to work in the Day Care and 

be greeters etc…The Clinic will be held on Wednesdays from 12 to 5. 

 
 




